
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pre-school Newsletter 

 
Our topic next month: All around the World. 

Maths 
In Maths this month Acorns class 

made bus tickets and counted out 

pennies to be able to get on the 

bus, we went to London, Gloucester 

and the Football club. 

 

 

Arts and design 

Acorns class had so much fun 

playing in a train we designed, cut 

out and painted! 

Literacy 

This month Acorns Class have 

driven cars around letter tracks, 

been practising writing their 

names and learning positional 

language using the worry bear who 

hid under, on, behind or next to a 

chair! 

Important dates and information. 
In forest schools we are very lucky to have a hot chocolate and a biscuit but 

sadly our supply is running out, we would really appreciate any donations. Thank 

you. 

Can we remind you that we do go outside every day, even if it is a bit wet, so can 

you please ensure your child brings a coat. 

Next week is half term, we wish you all a nice and relaxing week.                      

Term starts back Week commencing Monday 6th November. 

We will see you all in November when the Christmas countdown begins! 

 

 

 

Forest Schools 

Acorns class are really enjoying 

exploring Forest schools, we have 

made muddy puddles, done a bug 

hunt and learnt how to do 

whittling. 


